
November 23rd 2022 was a very sad day in Equestrian. We lost a friend and 

a member of the equestrian family when Jenny Merity passed away 

suddenly.  Jenny’s spirit brightened the lives of everyone she met, and we 

are grateful to have known her.

Today other lives will be better thanks to her selfless act as an organ donor.

The family have asked for privacy as they try to come to terms with her loss. 


